

Water Pipeling Comments <nsepipelinecomments@gmail.com>

Please deny the demand from the Southern Nevada Water Authority for groundwater rights in White Pine and Lincoln counties.

1 message

Lorrie Moore < oolala1@charter.net>

Reply-To: Lorrie Moore <oolala1@charter.net>
To: nsepipelinecomments@gmail.com

Nov 30, 2011

Jason King NV

Dear King,

We believe the scientific information is overwhelming: Draining 50 billion gallons of groundwater from the Great Basin would devastate Native American communities, rural economies and wildlife habitat over a huge area.

Further, the families and small businesses of Las Vegas, recovering from a brutal recession, cannot afford the huge price tag for this project.

It's important for me that the Great Basin water stays in the Great Basin. We need our own water here in Northern Nevada. Having toured Hoover Dam, there is plenty of water in that system to accommodate the southern end of the state. Nevadans do not need any costly water progects, the state is in near default financially now. Make water conservation a priority and zero scape manditory! We do not want our water being drain from us like Los Angeles has done. Las Vegas needs to work with the water source closest to them and manitory conservation! To repeat: The families and small businesses of Las Vegas, recovering from a brutal recession, cannot afford the huge price tag for this project! Lorrie Moore, Reno

I urge you to deny the applications filed by the Southern Nevada Water Authority and support the best interests of all of Nevada.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Lorrie Moore 1435 Meridian Ranch Dr Reno, NV 89523-3858 Wed, Nov 30, 2011 at 7:22 AM



DEC 0 1 2011

LAS VEGAS OFFICE

